From: justin@sellersimaging.com

Sent: Sunday, April 5, 2015 11:33 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Subject: UAV/UAS (drone) Integration into National Air Space

Governor Haley,
As an avid follower of your actions in office and a supporter of your campaign, | would like to ask you a few questions.
1. What are your thoughts on UAV/UAS (Drone) incorporation into the National Airspace, thus far?

2. What is your opinion on the FAA allowing hobby/recreational flights in the National Airspace with no regulation (other
than flying safely) but as soon as money exchanges hands, then it is no longer ok?

3. What do you think about the scare tactics that the FAA has been pursuing in relation to users flying UAV/UAS systems
commercially? Such as sending Cease and Desist orders, and investigators to discuss things, when as far as | can tell,
there is absolutely no enforceable laws on the books that prohibit such operation; only the FAA interpretation's.

4. What do you think about the FAA utilizing their limited amount of resources on finding commercial users on the
internet through various sources vs. focusing on reading the public's comments and continuing with integrating UAS into

the airspace?

| write you with the questions because as a veteran (SCARNG) who is currently working as a government contractor
flying UAV's overseas (soon to return home) | am looking to invest and start a small business in our great state.

| thank you for your time and look forward to hearing your stance on this matter.
Sincerely,

Justin Sellers



